
 
Hi Folks,  
 
I know that many of you are interested in Gerrymandering/Redistricting and the efforts 
of Fair Districts PA to change the redistricting process to an Independent Citizen’s 
Redistricting Commission. 
  

A small group of Fair Districts PA members from 
Tredyffrin have been working towards getting a 
supporting resolution passed by our township 
supervisors. The next step is that we will be introducing 
the topic, explaining why it is so important to our 
democracy, presenting signed petitions and encouraging 
a supporting resolution at the Tredyffrin Township 
Supervisors meeting on Tuesday Feb. 20. The Board 
meeting starts at 7 pm in the Township Building. 
Currently, our presenters have 10-15 minutes within 
'Public Comment', usually 8 pm or later.  
  

 Come show your support. Lets fill the room with 
Tredyffrin residents!  

  

Please come earlier than 8 pm. Team members will be just outside the room to 
provide 8-1/2 X 11 signs that can be raised at the appropriate time to show your support 
for the Fair Districts PA position during the presentation. If you want to add your 
comments after the presenters, be brief and non-partisan, giving an example of the 
negative impact of gerrymandering you see affecting this area.  
  

Please note that we are not anticipating that there will be a vote on this resolution that 
evening. We are hoping that will occur at a subsequent meeting and will keep you 
informed. 
  
I hope to see you there! 
  
Thanks,  
  
Jerry Henige 

Jhenige@verizon.net 
610 341-0756 
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